
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

John Plescow 
Friday, August 5, 2022 8:57 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket 20220051 

Corrected E-mail . Add to docket 20220051. 

-----Original Message----­

From: John Plescow 
Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2022 4:03 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/4/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05227-2022 

To: Consumer Correspondence <ConsumerCorrespondence@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Diane Hood 

<DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL. US> 
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

Please, add to docket 20220051. 

-----0 rigi na I Message-----
F ro m: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 2:06 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 8 :57 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

-----Original Message-----
From: contact@psc.state .fl. us <co ntact@psc.state . fl .us> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 7:44 AM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Fritty61@yahoo.com 

Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 
Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Carolee Fraley 

Company: 
Primary Phone: 

Secondary Phone: 
Email : Fritty61@yahoo.com 
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Response requested? No 
CC Sent? Yes 

Comments: 
I understand Florida Power and Light is requesting yet another rate increase. We cannot sustain another increase. My 

bills are already the highest they have ever been since FPL took over for Gulf Power. My husband and I are both retired. 

We do not get "raises". I am not even eligible for cola increases yet on my retirement. 

Please do not allow another increase. 
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